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Frederick M. Herrmann, Executive Director of the Election Law
Enforcement Commission, announced today that the first campaign financial
disclosure report for the June 10, 1986 Runoff Election will be due on May 30,
1986.

"This report reflects information pertaining to receipts and

' said Herrmann. 'The

disbursements up to 13 days prior to the Runoff Election,'
reports will be available for public inspection on Wednesday, June 4, 1986 after
12 noon."

Runoff candidates and campaign committees who file on behalf of
candidates will be filing reports. At the same time reports are filed with the
Commission, duplicate copies are filed with the appropriate county clerk.

"Runoff elections are being held in Atlantic City, Newark, West
Orange, Bayonne and Newton," said Herrmann. "Disclosure is an important part of
the electoral process in New Jersey, and the public has the right to know who is
contributing to the Runoff candidates and committees and how this money is
spent."

The next Runoff election report is the 20-day postelection report and

will be due on Monday, June 30, 1986.
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